Dear Parents.

We have had a wonderful Kindergarten Year! We have covered a lot of material and participated in many fun and exciting projects. We started to develop skills needed for the first grade. We made many friends along the way too! The Kindergarten team has a few suggestions for your child to do this summer.

Please read through the Super Kids packet. There are many activities and games that will help your child review letters, sounds and many key literacy points that we have learned this year. Super Kids is the language arts program that your child will be using in first grade.

Please encourage your child to read this summer to maintain their skills. Reading more challenging selections with them will help to build their vocabulary. Joining the summer reading program at your local library is also a fun way to keep reading interesting.

Here are some iPad apps and computer games that will also help to maintain these skills:

ABC Mouse
Story Creator
Read Me Stories
Endless Reader
Spelling Magic-2
Rocket Speller
Sight Words Learning Games

Have your child use their journal to keep up with their handwriting skills. Writing on the computer using Word is another fun way to keep up with writing skills.

A great app for this is: Handwriting without Tears Google: Handwriting worksheets K-12

Don't forget to practice addition, subtraction and identifying and counting with coins. Here are some websites with different activities for your child:

Montessori Numbers Math Magic K Monster Math Telling Time

Starfall.com ABCYA.com

Stay cool, keep reading and have a fun summer!!

Sincerely,

The Kindergarten Team

